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13th March 2017 

 

INVITATION TO VILLAGE ORGANISATIONS 

 

The email below, or a similar one, was sent to the following village-related organisations, 
on or before 17th February 2017:- 
 
St Nicholas Church 
The Mission 
East Challow Womens Institute 
Thames Valley Police (Wantage Neighbourhood Team) 
East Challow Village Hall 
Royal British Legion 
Challow & Childrey Cricket Club 
St Nicholas Primary School 
Cllr Yvonne Constance, VOWH DC and Oxfordshire CC 
East Challow Neighbourhood Watch 
 

 

Jeff Penfold 
St Nicholas Church 
East Challow 
 
Dear Jeff   
 

EAST CHALLOW – THE FUTURE OF OUR VILLAGE 
  

The Parish Council has appointed a Steering Group to lead the development of a 
Neighbourhood Plan for the village of East Challow.  The completed plan, which will be the 
subject of a village referendum in the near future, will set a vision for the future of our 
village and will include planning policies for the development and use of land in the parish. 

  
The Steering Group would like to invite members of the church to a meeting to explore 

and contribute to the ideas and vision behind the plan on Monday 13th March 2017 at 
East Challow Cricket Club, starting at 7.30pm. If anyone would like transport to and 
from the meeting, please call the number below. 
 
We hope that you will be able to contribute to the plans for our village.  If you would 
like any further information please contact me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Peter Rumsey (Chair of Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group)  
 
07580 291258. 

 
 

 



 


